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Comments: The national forest of our nation belong to the PEOPLE of our nation. Not to the Forest service.

Certainly not to the corporate profiteers whose interests are being given precedence to the people. I don't

presume to know what best practice is for managing our woodlands. I do not think commercial logging should

play a part in it. I know for an absolute fact that the people should have an opportunity for input every step of the

way and the Forest service should be held accountable and required to explain and, if necessary, defend the

decisions and plans that they make regarding OUR woodlands. If that is inconvenient and unworkable it probably

means that the plans being considered are unacceptable. This "blank check" planning proposal is absolutely

outrageous and unsupportable!


